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New Yearõs Resolutions. Even if you donõt make an official resolution, if youõre like many folks, you probably 
use the end of December to reflect on things you need to improve in your life in the coming year. Many of us 
focus on making healthier food choices and on exercising more, others also 
look at making new choices concerning faith and relationships.  
 

The wonderful thing about having a relationship with Christ is that every day 
can be New Yearõs Day. When we have a growing relationship with Christ, 
resolutions can take on a more powerful meaning. Due to our fallen human 
nature, we often aspire to great things, but despite our best efforts, we 
eventually fail. The ultimate understanding with Christ is that as great as it is to 
improve oneself, the more wondrous thing is to learn to become dependent on 
Jesus. Itõs all about the process, the journey with Him. òFor God did not come 
into the world to condemn the world, but that the world would be saved through 
Him.ó (John 3:17)   
 

Whether or not you make New Yearõs resolutions, consider praying about what areas of your life need to be 
turned over to God. Then pray specifically about how God wants you to trust in Him to deal with those areas.  
You may be surprised how you grow by trusting Him to transform you instead of relying on your own hard work. 
 

Blessings,  Randy Crutchfield 

New Year, New Beginnings 

Life Signs 
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Weõre reading through the 
Bible in a year as a church 
family. Many of our Sunday 
morning sermons will be cen-
tered around some of the 
readings from the previous 
week. If youõd like to read with 
us, we have Through the Bible 
In a Year reading plans at our 
church office you can use to 
help you with your goal.  

Child Dedication of Raelynn Kramer on December 9th  



55+ Derby Dinner Trip  by Connie Dalgleish 
 

On December 4th, the 55+Friends went to Derby Dinner 

to see lrving Berlin's Holiday lnn. Everyone enjoyed the 

Christmas musical as well as all the tap dancing routines. 

As usual, the buffet was awesome. All enjoyed the 

fellowship and camaraderie of being together. This was 

our last outing for 2018 and my last planned event as 

Chairperson for the 55+Friends. 

David & Jean Kinyon   01/06  

Terry & Susan Sparks   01/13  

Dana & Cheryl Hooton   01/23  

January Anniversaries 

January Birthdays 

Dean Monroe Jr.  01/01  

Jackson Monroe  01/01  

Delores Jackson  01/03  

Sidney Dixon   01/05  

Keith Chilton   01/10  

Ashley Turner   01/10  

Bettie Chambers  01/14  

Elizabeth Ray   01/14  

Betty Graves   01/15  

Kenny Surrett   01/15  

Shafe Boles   01/16  

Sara Minor   01/16  

Lisa Crutchfield  01/17  

Jeff Holcroft   01/24  

Jean Voyles   01/24  

Pam Dillon   01/25  

Bob Vonch   01/25  

Trace Strouse   01/28  

Eddy Gossom   01/29  

Asher Chilton   01/30  

Amy Maddox   01/30  

Drusilla Tripp   01/30  

Taylor Griffin   01/31  

Al Whitman   01/31  

55+ getting ready 

to board the bus  

for Derby Dinner. 

Missions Circles by Connie Dalgleish 
 

On December 11th, the Esther Wiebe/Fern Gronseth Mission Circle 

held their Christmas Party at Harry's Stone Grill. Instead of exchanging 

gifts, we contacted Amy Manaugh Perkins, the At-Risk Counselor, to see 

if there were any needs we could address. She gave Sherrill Holt, circle  

resident, a list of sizes and items of clothing needed for Lydia Middleton 

students. Amy also gave a short program about her duties at the school, 

The circle women responded generously and donated jackets for boys 

and girls, sweat pants, socks, leggings and underwear. We enjoyed a 

nice dinner and the fellowship.  
 

The circle meets the second Tuesday of each month at 7:00p in the builders 

room. All ladies in the church are invited to join our small group. 


